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From: Priscilla Massie [mihistory.massie@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 4:12 PM
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: Re: Docket ID NRC-2009-0279

You also might want to take a second look at your rating of the antique nuclear power plants in S.W. 
Michigan and Indiana.  
We just had a second earthquake this summer and they have both been very close to the nuclear 
power plants that are right on the beaches of Lake Michigan. 
 
Please keep us safe! Japan did not keep their people safe. 
 
Best regards, 
Priscilla Massie 
Dr. Larry B. Massie 
 
On Wed, Jun 24, 2015 at 4:46 PM, RulemakingComments Resource 
<RulemakingComments.Resource@nrc.gov> wrote: 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUBMISSION. THIS IS AN ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF YOUR 
SUBMISSION TO THE RULEMAKING DOCKET OF THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION, 
MAINTAINED BY THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY. YOUR SUBMISSION WILL BE CONSIDERED 
FOR PLACEMENT ON THE APPROPRIATE RULEMAKING OR PETITION FOR RULEMAKING 
DOCKET. 
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